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April 8th, 2019 

Mr. Josh Arneson 
Town of Richmond  
P.O. Box 285  
Richmond, VT 05477 
 
 Re: Letter of Interest – Reappointment as Town Representative to CSWD  

Dear Josh: 

Please accept this Letter of Interest regarding my reappointment as the alternative town representative 

on the Chittenden Solid Waste District (CSWD) Board of Commissioners. I have served for several years 

as the primary representative and I am happy to continue to represent the Town of Richmond’s 

interests as the alternate. My understanding is that Logan Hegg, our current alternate representative, is 

willing and able to step into the role of the primary representative.   

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Adam Sherman 
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